
Jeanie Bourke - RE: Bay House-Code Enforcement 

Hi Rob,
I met with Tammy about the waiver, and we agree to approve this based on IBC Sec. 104.10 Modifications. 

The fire department has concluded their review and has approved the foundation permit. I will prepare the permit 
documents for issuance, it should be available by 4pm today.

I have a clarification regarding the height of the building, this won't hold up the permit. The cover page states the 
height of the 5A building at 57.75'. Is this measurement from the average grade, and is this the total height of the 
building?
Thanks,
Jeanie
>>> "Robert Schaefer" <rasarch@comcast.net> 9/18/2012 3:34 PM >>>
See attached waiver request we talked about earlier and that was submitted with previous 
building permit application.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

ROBERT A. SCHAEFER, AIA, LEED AP BD&C
DAVID M. WHITE, ARCHITECT
rasarch@comcast.net

From: mgagnon@landmarccorp.com [mailto:mgagnon@landmarccorp.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 10:37 AM
To: rasarch@comcast.net
Cc: David White
Subject: Bay House-Code Enforcement

Rob,

Can you please contact code enforcement­Jeanie Bourke at 207­874­8715? She has a couple questions 
regarding the building classifications, 1A, 1B and 5A. Thank you. 

Marc C. Gagnon | President

Landmarc Construction 
415 Congress Street | Suite 202 
Portland, ME 04112
207.699.2572­p | 207­699­1380­f | 207­232­2830­c

http://www.landmarccorp.com

From: Jeanie Bourke
To: rasarch@comcast.net
Date: 9/19/2012 3:14 PM
Subject: RE: Bay House-Code Enforcement
CC: mgagnon@landmarccorp.com
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